
Library Management Team  

Notes from the May 20, 1999 Meeting  

Attending: Ross Atkinson, David Corson, Claire Germain, Tom Hickerson, Janet McCue, Jean 
Poland, Sarah Thomas, Edward Weissman, Lynne Personius  

The Library Management Team discussed the list of contract issues (dated 4/30/99) drawn up by 
the LMS Evaluation Committee that was submitted to the LMS Steering Committee along with 
the selection recommendation. These issues represent serious concerns on the part of the 
Evaluation Committee regarding particular features or capabilities of Voyager and its 
implementation at Cornell. Lynne Personius, the chair of the LMS Evaluation Committee, 
provided background and responded to questions.  

We separated "cost" items (things we may have to pay more to get from Endeavor but that do not 
require development on Endeavor's part, e.g., the provision of a permanent test database), from 
"development" items (things requiring development on Endeavor's part, e.g., the migration of all 
open order records from Notis to Voyager). We also prioritized the various issues. Tom will use 
these results to prepare for contract negotiations with Endeavor.  

Minutes recorded by Edward Weissman.   


